
 

 

 

 

Reporting Concerns about Driving in Nova Scotia 

 

If you are a healthcare provider: 

 Contact Driver Licensing by email (medicalfitness@novascotia.ca) to report your 

concerns. 

 Complete the Driver’s Medical Examination Report or a letter indicating why you 

have concerns about the person with dementia’s driving and why you are 

recommending that they no longer drive. 

 Provide the driver’s name, date of birth and diagnosis. 

 The driver’s license may be suspended and a letter sent to the driver to advise 

them of next steps. 

 

If you are a family member, friend, concerned citizen: 

 Contact Driver Licensing by email (medicalfitness@novascotia.ca) to report your 

concerns. 

 Provide your name and contact information as well as the driver’s name and their 

date of birth (if you know it).  

 The Nova Scotia Medical Fitness unit will review the information and may send 

the driver a letter requesting a Medical Review. 
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